
 

 

 

            Travel Information for Christ the King 
School  

The school day starts at 0840 
 
Additional Information - Buses from the Carlton  
 
Bus from Carlton  
Service 910 (operated by the County Council) 
If you cannot obtain a place on the 910 and have to use an NCT buses then:- 
 
Service 27s along Carlton Road depart Carlton Tesco at 0700, 0710, 0720, 0730  
and arrive at King St. at 0720, 0730, 0740 and 0750 to connect (1 minutes’ walk) with:- 
 
City and Sherwood 
Service 56 Parliament Street departs 0725 arrives Newcombe Drive 0748 
Service 59 Parliament Street departs 0742 arrives Rolleston Drive 0806 
Service 57 Parliament Street departs 0755 arrives Newcombe Drive 0826   
 
Carlton via Westdale Lane  
Service 25 departs Carlton Tesco at 0722 arrives at the Vale 0745 to connect with services 
57 and 59 that pass the Vale at 0755 (59) and 0809 (57) 
**NB the 59 and especially 57 are likely to be very busy at the Vale and there is no guarantee 
that there would be room** 
 
The school day finishes at 1505 
 
Buses to the City and Carlton via The Vale and Westdale Lane, 
Service 56 departs Newcombe Drive at 1508 (OK for Arnold Hill pupils but probably too early 
for pupils from Christ the King) 
Service 59 departs Rolleston Drive at 1519 (it is intended to duplicate this and run two buses) 
Service 56 departs Newcombe Drive at 1524 
 
These all connect at the Vale with service 25 that runs more frequently in the afternoon-  
every 20 minutes at 07,27 and 47 past the hour, so this journey should be straight forward.  
 
Fares etc. 
56, 57,59 pay cash( £1 child single or £2.70 child kangaroo ), 
termly Easy Rider Card for NCT services only from NCT Travel Centre  

 


